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Divine Mercy is a Welcoming 

Community that Inspires 

Disciples of Jesus to Share 

God’s Love and  

Transform the World. 

Today Divine Mercy Parish Receives Susi Leonardson 
into Full Communion with the Catholic Church. 

Welcome and Congratulations to Susi! 

Fr. Steve presents a “Teaching Mass” 
at the 10 a.m. Mass. Brief 

explanations will be given.  Fr. Steve 
will be in the Fireplace Room at 

11:30 a.m. to answer any questions. 
All are welcome! 



PASTOR’S “TO THE POINT” 

There are a small number of renewal 
programs in the Catholic world for use in 
parishes.  They are similar in that they all 
entail a weekend retreat followed by 
weeks of formation meetings which then 
build on that initial retreat weekend.   

Three such programs that come to mind 
are Christ Renews His Parish (known as 
CRHP, pronounced “chirp”), Beloved, 
and Alpha.  By now, you know that Alpha 
is the chosen vehicle that we use in this 
parish.  It differs from the other two in 
that it begins with a series of sessions 
that build toward a retreat, and that 
retreat can be either a day-long one or 
an entire weekend. 

We chose Alpha because it is so “user 
friendly,” so to speak.  CRHP and 
Beloved require very intense work on the 
part of the team putting those programs 
together and seeing them through to 
their conclusions.   

The payoff for us as a parish in offering 
Alpha as a formation program and a 
process for renewal is great.  We are 
seeing its effects in the creation of 
energy and enthusiasm within the 
parish, a heightened awareness of the 
Holy Spirit at work among us, and a kind 
of forward-looking stance among many 
who are involved in ministry here. 

More people are stepping up and getting 
involved!  For that, we are truly grateful.   

In next week’s column I will be sharing 
with you some concrete information on 
folks’ involvement with Alpha.  It’s really 
interesting stuff.  With that teaser, I’ll 
sign off for now. 

The fourth Sunday of Lent is rather 
unique; like the third Sunday of Advent 
("Gaudete Sunday"), the fourth Sunday of 
Lent is a break in an otherwise penitential 
season. The vestments for this day can be 
rose, as they are on Gaudete Sunday in 
Advent, and flowers may adorn the Altar. 
This day is called "Laetare Sunday" (also 
"Rose Sunday"), and takes its name from 
the opening words of the Mass, the 
Introit's, or Entrance Antiphon, "Laetare, 
Jerusalem": 

Laetare Jerusalem: et conventum facite 
omnes qui diligitis eam: gaudete cum 
laetitia, qui in tristitia fuistis: ut exsultetis, 
et satiemini ab uberibus consolationis ves-
trae. (Psalm) Laetatus sum in his, quae 
dicta sunt mihi: in domum Domini ibimus. 
Gloria Patri... 

Rejoice, O Jerusalem: and come 
together all you that love her: rejoice 
with joy, you that have been in sorrow: 
that you may exult, and be filled from 
the breasts of your consolation. cf. Isaiah 
55: Verse: I rejoiced at the things that 
were said to me: we shall go into the 
house of the Lord. (Psalm 122:1) Glory to 
the Father … 

We are now past the halfway point of 
Lent. How are your Lenten practices 
going? Did you know it’s not too late to 
start? Indeed, the message of today’s 
liturgy is just that—“God so loved the 
world that he gave his only Son.” If God’s 
love is so great, it’s even enough for those 
of us who got a late start on Lent. It’s 
never too late to turn to the Lord. 

Even during Lent, we remain a joyful 
people, for we believe that God loves us 
despite our sinfulness, loves us so much 
that Jesus Christ sacrificed himself so that 
we may be redeemed and born into eter-
nal life. Today on Laetare (“Rejoice”) 
Sunday, we anticipate the joy we will feel 
on Easter. Let us give thanks to God for 
the grace and mercy we have regularly 
received and trust we will continue to 
receive throughout our lives. 

Today we welcome into our  
community of faith Susi Leonardson 
who was baptized in another 
Christian tradition. We welcome her 
with the celebration of the Rite of 
Reception, Bestowal (Giving) of 
Confirmation and First Eucharist at 
the 10 a.m. Mass. At this celebration 
she stands with us and makes the 
profession of faith as we recite the 
Nicene Creed. Then she makes a 
personal profession of faith that she  
“believes and professes all that the 
holy Catholic Church believes, 
teaches, and proclaims to be 
revealed by God.” The presiding 
priest then accepts this statement 
and says, “may (you) have full 
communion with us in the faith that 
you have professed in the presence 
of the Lord’s family”. She then 
receives the Sacrament of 
Confirmation with the Laying on of 
Hands, Anointing with Chrism, and a 
Sign of Welcome. Her First  
Communion is received during the 
Liturgy of the Eucharist. 

The Easter Duty is to receive Holy 
Communion between Ash 
Wednesday and Trinity Sunday. 
Many of us have already done this. 
Strictly speaking we are only 
required to receive the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation if we are conscious of 
being completely at variance with 
Our Lord (traditionally called mortal 
sin). The Church teaches that we 
should regularly make good acts of 
contrition and make a Spiritual 
Communion when unable to receive 
Communion in person.  
A Spiritual Communion Prayer from 
St Alphonsus: My Jesus, I believe 
that you are present in the most Holy 
Sacrament. I love you above all things 
and I desire to possess you within my 
soul. Since I cannot now receive you 
sacramentally, come at least 
spiritually into my heart. I embrace 
you as being already there and unite 
myself wholly to you. never permit me 
to be separated from you. 

The Easter Duty 



Stations of 
the Cross 

Friday, 6:30 p.m. 
at St. Philip 
the Apostle 

Hosted by  
Sacred Heart School 

this week! 

A JUST HARVEST LUNCH SERVICE: HELP NEEDED 
Our community partner A 
Just Harvest offers daily 
lunch service for the hungry 
and homeless in Rogers 
Park.  We are scheduled to 
serve lunch on 
Sunday, March 17th.   

We could use some volunteers to help prepare the food by 
Saturday, March 16th; someone to deliver it to A Just Harvest 
that day; and then a few people to serve the lunch on Sunday, 
March 17th at A Just Harvest.   What a great activity for LENT! 

For more information or to sign up for any of the needed roles, 
click here or visit our Outreach Partners page on our website.  If 
you have questions, please reach out to Liz McGowen at 847-
446-0856 ext. 108 or Lmcgowen@divinemercynorthshore.org.   
Thanks for your consideration!   

PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS TODAY! 
CLICK HERE, SCAN THE QR CODE  
OR VISIT THE SCHOOL WEBSITE: 

www.shwschool.org. 

PRICE INCREASE 
TOMORROW! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054EA9AF29A5FE3-48198344-ajustharvest#/
https://www.shwschool.org/apps/form/stpats2024


HAPPY BIRTHDAY UNCLE 
PETE’S & THE $5,000 
CHALLENGE 
This weekend after the 8 am and 10 am 
Masses we will have a cake to celebrate 2 
years of Uncle Pete's Ministry at Divine 
Mercy Parish. 

After the 8 am Mass, our special guest will 
be Sr. Judith Zonsius O.S.B., the niece of 
Uncle Pete. She is one of the Benedictine 
Sisters of Chicago (https://
www.osbchicago.org/meetthesisters). 

After the 10 am Mass, our guest will be 
Carolyn Murphy, who coordinates 
operations for Uncle Pete's Ministry. She 
and her team were instrumental in helping 
us get started. 

We are raising money for a very generous 
$5,000 matching grant, and have raised 
$2,025 so far.  If we raise $10,000, it will 
come very close to covering our cost for an 
entire year of operations. 

Feel free to make your 
donation today.  Use the 
QR code below, write a 
check to Divine Mercy 
with Uncle Pete’s in the 
memo line, or click here 
for our Give Central Uncle Pete’s donation 
site. 

HELP MAKE POSTERS FOR THE 
KOLBE HOUSE  PALM SUNDAY 
ROSARY WALK AT COOK 
COUNTY JAIL 
Each year Kolbe House Jail Ministry 
holds a Rosary walk on Palm Sunday 
around Cook County Jail.  Divine Mercy 
will make posters for this event, which 
are held up so people know the 
responses during the prayer.   

Anyone interested in making a poster 
should stop by after the 10am Mass on 
Sunday, March 17th in the Gathering 
Space at Sacred Heart. Children and 
families are welcome!   

Last year you could clearly see the 
Divine Mercy posters during the news 
coverage (they are the neon ones at 
about 1:00 in this video:  https://
abc7chicago.com/chicago-palm-sunday-
2023-holy-week/13074048/ 

We could use some volunteers to help with this project (passing out instructions after 
Mass, collect sacks and load boxes, food delivery and such).  If you can help, click here 
or visit our Outreach page on our website, or contact Liz McGowen at 847-446-0856 
x108 or lmcgowen@divinemercynorthshore.org. 

Learn more about the Archdiocesan 
Kolbe House Jail Ministry by clicking 
here. 

Learn more about St. Maximillian 
Kolbe by clicking here, or visit the 
website of Marytown in Mundelein, 
the national shrine for St. Maximilian 
Kolbe. 

DIVINE MERCY MEN’S CLUB TO MEET MARCH 13 
The newly reinvigorated Divine Mercy Men’s Club will meet on 
Wednesday, March 13th at 7 pm in the Stained Glass Room of 
the Parish Center at Sacred Heart.  All the men of the parish are 
welcome! 

Our  working mission statement for the group is:  
The Divine Mercy Men's Club provides a faith-based opportunity 
for the men of the parish to meet, coordinate events to provide 
assistance to community members in need, and help with other 
philanthropic efforts.  

We hope you’ll join us! 

https://www.osbchicago.org/meetthesisters
https://www.osbchicago.org/meetthesisters
https://www.givecentral.org/customizable-online-giving/205/event/33526
https://abc7chicago.com/chicago-palm-sunday-2023-holy-week/13074048/
https://abc7chicago.com/chicago-palm-sunday-2023-holy-week/13074048/
https://abc7chicago.com/chicago-palm-sunday-2023-holy-week/13074048/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054EA9AF29A5FE3-47761446-uncle#/
https://pvm.archchicago.org/es_MX/human-dignity-solidarity/kolbe-house-jail-ministry/about-kolbe-house
https://pvm.archchicago.org/es_MX/human-dignity-solidarity/kolbe-house-jail-ministry/about-kolbe-house
https://marytown.com/about-saint-maximilian


MISS THE VIRTUAL LENTEN MISSION TRI-PARISH 
EVENT ON THE EUCHARIST? 
No problem!  Visit the Faith Formation page on our website and 
scroll down to watch a recording of last week’s Zoom presentation 
by Fr. Steve, Fr. Marty O’Donovan of Ss. Faith, Hope and Charity, 
and Fr. Wayne Watts of Ss. Joseph, Francis Xavier.  It was a splendid 
event!  Many thanks to Kathleen Clarke, Patty Sanfilippo and Tony 
Sarch for coordinating this effort from Divine Mercy. 

SUNDAYS AT CTU FEATURING 
FR. JOHN KARTJE 
Catholic Theological Union will host Sundays at CTU, an 
Experience of Liturgy and Learning next Sunday, March 17th at 
3:00 p.m., featuring Fr. John Kartje on Ecotheology as Echo-
theology: Listening for the Word that Reverberates through 
Creation.  The session begins with Mass at 3:00 p.m., presided 
over by the Very Rev. Giovanni Bizzotto, cs and homilist Sr. 
Barbara Reid, OP, followed by the program with Fr. Kartje.  
Catholic Theological Union is located at CTU, 5416 S. Cornell 
Ave. in Chicago.  (Complimentary 
parking in the CTU garage.)   



JOIN US FOR MARY’S WAY OF THE 
CROSS ON GOOD FRIDAYAT 6:30 P.M. 
AT SACRED HEART 
On this most solemn day we join the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, Mother of our Lord, in a time of silence, 
reflection, music in the Taizé style, and prayer as 
we hear in her own words what the events could 
have meant to her.  

VISITING A HOMEBOUND FRIEND OR 
RELATIVE? 
If you are visiting with one of our homebound 
parishioners,  we encourage you to take a copy of 
the bulletin or the most recent issue 
of Connections on your next visit with them.    

We know how much our homebound parishioners 
appreciate such visits, and being filled in on all 
that happens at the parish.  

You'll find copies of the bulletin and Connections 
at entryway or the parish office. Thank you! 

OUR KIDS LOVE CHILDRENS LITURGY OF THE WORD, BUT 
WE DON”T HAVE ENOUGH LEADERS - CAN YOU HELP? 
Do you love story-time with your kids or grandkids?  Do you love sharing stories 
about Jesus with your little ones?  Then we need YOU!  There are more and 
more children who participate in Children’s Liturgy of the Word, yet we are 
short on leaders.  We’re desperate for help, and hope that some of you in our 
pews may just love to help.  The good news is that we’ll train you (it’s easy), and 
there’s usually an 8th grader or one of our teens there to assist.  Just know that 
the kids LOVE to hear what you have to say and they’re craving to learn more 
about the Good News!  Contact Kathy Handelman if you’d like to join the team 
at 847-446-0856 x102 or khandelman@divinemercynorthshore.org. 

If you’re already  on the CLOW Team as a leader or an aide, but haven’t signed 
up in a while, here’s the link to the signup-genius: Divine Mercy Parish: 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word (signupgenius.com)  

mailto:khandelman@divinemercynorthshore.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054EA9AF29A5FE3-childrens1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054EA9AF29A5FE3-childrens1#/


THE WORK OF THE PEOPLE   
LITURGICAL MINISTER ASSIGNMENTS 

March 16, 2024 
5:00 p.m.  
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Presider: Fr. Steve Lanza 
Sacristan: Joe Schuessler 
Servers: Ministers Needed 
Lector: Minister Needed 
EM: Minister Needed 

March 17, 2024 
8:00 a.m.  
ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE CHURCH 
Presider: Fr. John Kartje 
Sacristan: Rima Abraham  
Servers: Ministers Needed 
Lector: Liz Harvey 
EM: Michael Koberda 

10:00 a.m.  
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Presider: Fr. John Kartje 
Sacristan: Minister Needed 
Servers: Ministers Needed 
Lector: Children’s Ministry 
CLOW: Lindsay Kiraly 
EM:  Dcn. Gerry Keenan 

4:30 p.m.  
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Presider: Fr. Steve Lanza 
Sacristan: Minister Needed 
Servers: Ministers Needed 
Lector: Minister Needed 
EM: Minister Needed 

WEEKDAY PRESIDER SCHEDULE 
March 11, 8 a.m. (SH)  Fr. Bob 
March 12, 8 a.m. (SPA)  Fr. Steve  
March 13, 8:30 a.m. (SH) Fr. Bob 
March 14, 8 a.m. (SH) Fr. Ryan 
March 15, 8 a.m. (SPA)  Fr. Steve 

PARISH OFFICE 
Open Monday - Friday.9am to 4pm 
Office Address:  Divine Mercy Parish 
1077 Tower Rd. Winnetka, IL 60093 

PARISH OFFICE / STAFF 
Parish office or staff member, dial (847) 446-
0856; enter the extension number. 

Rev. Steven M. Lanza, Pastor 
slanza@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Rev. Robert P. Heinz, Retired Resident 
rheinz@archchicago.org 

Rev. Ken Kiepura, Retired Resident 

Deacon Gerry Keenan, 773-251-6626 
gekeenan@archchicago.org,  

Deacon Bob Puhala, bpuhala@usml.edu 

Michelle Wasielewski,  
Director of Operations, x. 131 
mwasielewski@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Ron Vanasdlen,  
Director of Liturgy & Music, x. 107 
rvanasdlen@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Liz McGowen,  
Director of Pastoral Care, Outreach 
and Special Events, x. 108 
lmcgowen@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Patty Sanfilippo, (ALPHA Information),  
Director of Evangelization & Lifelong 
Formation, x. 103 
psanfilippo@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Kathy Handelman,  
Director of Children’s Ministry, x. 102 
khandelman@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Kelly Shoup,  
Assistant Director of Children’s Ministry 
kshoup@divinemercynorthshore.org x. 106 

Judy Pyke, Director of Communications 
jpyke@divinemercynorthshore.org, x. 104 

Cindy Atsaves, Finance Office, x. 114 
cindyatsaves@divinemercynorthshore.org 

Megan Nolan, Administrative Assistant 
megan@divinemercynorthshore.org,  
x. 101

Sacred Heart School,  
1095 Gage St, Winnetka, IL 60093 
(847) 446-0005 
Jodi Reuter, Principal, 
jreuter@shwschool.org 

SOUTH SIDE SUNDAYS - NEXT 
SUNDAY! 
Divine Mercy Parishioners are planning to 
travel to our Sharing Parishes in 2024 to 
celebrate Mass, and we are calling this 
"South Side Sundays." All are invited and 
encouraged to participate. 

Our next "South Side Sunday" will be 
next weekend,  Sunday, March 17, when 
we will attend the 10:30 am Mass at St. 
Moses the Black. 

The Plan: 

• Parishioners who would like to 
travel as a convoy are asked to 
indicate whether they can drive 
others or need a ride. We will try to 
match everyone up.

• All who want to be part of the
convoy will gather at the 
parking lot of St. Philip the 
Apostle on the Sunday of the 
visit. On January 14, we will 
gather at 9:30 am.

• We will drive to the designated 
Sharing Parish, attend the 
Mass, and return.

• Please know that it may be as
late as 2 pm by the time our 
group returns to St. Philip's, 
since Mass at our Sharing 
Parishes may be a bit longer 
than the ones at Divine Mercy.

SIGN UP HERE if you’d like to join 
us, or visit the signup on the 
Outreach Partners page of our 
website. 

If you have questions, please contact 
Liz McGowen at 
lmcgowen@divinemercynorthshore.org.I
f you would like to travel to the Sharing 
Parish on your own and meet us there for 
Mass, you are more than welcome to do 
so. We just thought it would be more fun 
to do this as a group. 

Thank you, and we look forward to 
having you join us for South Side 
Sunday!! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054EA9AF29A5FE3-47019385-south#/
mailto:lmcgowen@divinemercynorthshore.org?subject=South%20Side%20Sunday


PARISH CALENDAR 
March  is  dedicated to St. Joseph

March 10, Sunday 
The Fourth Sunday of Lent 

Daylight Saving Time begins 

• 8:45 - 9:50 a.m. Children’s Ministry 
Sessions

• 8:45 - 11:30 a.m.  First Communion 
Retreat - Parish Center

• 10 a.m. “Teaching Mass” -Sacred 
Heart

• 10 a.m. Reception into the Church—
Susi Leonardson - Sacred Heart

• 11:30 a.m. “Teaching Mass” Q & A - 
Sacred Heart Fireplace Rm

• 2 p.m. Baptism - Sacred Heart

• Hunger Heroes Weekend

• Hospitality after our 8 a.m. and 
10 a.m. Masses 

March 11, Monday 
Monday of the 4th Week of Lent 

• 8 a.m. Mass - Sacred Heart

• 6:30 p.m. Evangelization Team 
Meeting - SH Fireplace Room

March 12, Tuesday 
Tuesday of the 4th  Week of Lent 

• 8 a.m.  Mass  -St. Philip 

• 8:30 a.m. Rosary - St. Philip 

• 8:45 a.m. Tutoring at Tolton

• 9:00 a.m. Crafty Ladies - JPII Room

• 6:30 p.m. ALPHA - Parish Center

March 13, Wednesday 
Wednesday of the 4th Week of Lent 

• 8:30a.m. Mass - Sacred Heart

• 9:30 a.m. ALPHA - Parish Center

• 2 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration - SH 

• 3 - 4:30 p.m. Confessions - St. Philip

• 7 p.m. Men’s Club - Stained Glass
Room Parish Center

March 14,  Thursday 
Thursday of the 4th Week of Lent 

• 8 a.m. Mass - Sacred Heart

• 8:45 a.m. Tutoring at Tolton

• 9 a.m. Lenten Small Faith Sharing 
Group - SPA JPII Room

• 6:30 p.m. The Chosen - Parish Center

March 15, Friday 
Friday of the 4th Week of Lent 

• 8 a.m.  Mass - St. Philip 

• 8:30 - 9 a.m. Adoration & Rosary -
St. Philip 

• 6:30 p.m. Stations of the Cross—  St. 
Philip—Sacred Heart School Board

FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK 
The following people suffer from illness or chronic 

conditions. They have asked for the prayers of our parish 
family. Please remember them to the Lord.  

Mark Agnew, Jeannie Ambrose,  
Michael Anderson, Loretto Berghoff,  

Paul Berghoff, Caroline Birnbaum, 
Donald Blair, Elaine Boback,  
Ronald Braun, Wendy Braun,  

Bob, Julie, James and Robert Conte, Jr., 
John Coyne, James Farney,  

Mary Beth Fellinger, Lisa Marie Franke, 
Ermin Garcia, Jr., Patricio Gilchrist, 

Benjamin Grillo, Mike Hayes,  
Barbara Hayward, Jack Hogan,  

Jim Horrell, Sarah Hyde, Ryan Kelly, 
Andy Klatt, Patti Kotscharjan,  

Diana Lambert, Gina Quirk Lazicki, 
Margaret Lenhart, Ginny Linting,  

Susan Lodge,  Janet Lyman,  
Jamey Machens, John Madden,  

Ben Mazzone, Sr. Peggy McDonnell, 
Mike McNulty, Heather Mroz,  
Beth O’Brien, Joan O’Donnell,  
Lynn Pattison, Mike Pearson,  
Cheryl Pierson, Brad Raguse,  

Judy Rasfeld, Scott Rood, Kathy Sarch, 
Terry Shin, Catherine Sullivan,  
Kay Thomas, Rita VanHyning,  

Violet Vanselow, Amanda Warford,  
Larry White, and those written in our 

parish book of prayer.  

If you or your loved one needs a Minister of Care, is 
seriously ill or near death, and in need of the Sacrament 
of the Sick / Last Rites, please contact the parish office at 

847-446-0856. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE DIED 
May the souls of faithfully departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace, 
especially Carl Hayes. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Sacred Heart Church:   
Saturdays 9 - 9:30 a.m.  
St. Philip the Apostle Church: 
Wednesdays  3:00  – 4:30 p.m.  
with Rev. Gerald Cole. 

ADORATION 
Sacred Heart Church:   
Wednesdays 2 - 3:00 p.m. 
St. Philip the Apostle Church: 
Fridays from 8:30 - 9:30 a.m. 

ONLINE ROSARY via Zoom 
Monday - Friday 7:30 a.m. 
Link on website homepage 

March 16, Saturday 
Saturday of the 4th Week of Lent 

• 7:30 a.m. Men’s Inspirational Study 
Group - Sacred Heart Fireplace Rm

• 9 - 9:30  a.m. Confessions - Sacred Heart

• 9 a.m. - 1p.m. A Just Harvest Food Drop 
Off - Parish Center Kitchen

• 5 p.m. Anticipated Mass  —  Sacred 
Heart– The Third Scrutiny of the Elect

• 5 - 9 p.m. St. Patrick’s Day Party -
Sacred Heart School Gym

March 17,  Sunday 
The Fifth Sunday of Lent 

• 8:45 - 9:50 a.m. Children’s Ministry 
Sessions

• 8:55 - 9:45 a.m. Children’s Ministry 
Stations of the Cross 4,5 and 6th Grades
- SH Church

• 11 a.m. A Just Harvest Lunch Service -
Rogers Park

• 5:15 - 7 p.m. Family Faith - Parish Center

MASS INTENTIONS 

SUNDAY, MAR 10 
8:00 a.m. (SPA) - John F. Flynn, Jr. † 
10:00 a.m. (SH) - Joan Haring † 
4:30 p. m.  (SH) - Jim O’Toole † and 
Parishioners of Divine Mercy 

MONDAY, MAR 11 
8:00 a.m. (SH) - John F. Flynn, Fr. † 

TUESDAY, MAR 12 (SPA)   
8:00 a.m. – Robert Martinez † 

WEDNESDAY, MAR 13 (SH) 
8:30 a.m. -  Elizabeth Collins and  

Maureen Mazur† 

THURSDAY, MAR 14 (SH) 
8:00 a.m. -  John F. Flynn, Sr. † 

FRIDAY,  MAR 15 (SPA)  
8:00 a.m. - Margaret Lenhart 

SATURDAY, MAR 16 ( SH) 
5:00 p.m. -  The Conway and Stevens 
Families and Parishioners of Divine Mercy 

SUNDAY, MAR 17 
8:00 a.m. (SPA) - Tom Reedy † 
10:00 a.m. (SH) - Sam Slater 
4:30 p. m.  (SH) - John F. Flynn, Jr. †  

MASS INTENTIONS 
Contact the parish office 847-446-0856 or 

megan@divinemercynorthshore.org 



BRATSCHI 
PLUMBING

A Family Business Providing Complete 
Plumbing Service Since 1937

Licensed & Insured

(847) 446-1421
801 Oak Street, Winnetka 

www.bratschiinc.com

WILMETTE AUTO BODY
“Our Most Important Product  
Is A Well Satisfied Customer”

847-251-1535 
1920 Lake Ave.

www.wilmetteautobody.com

For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com		 Divine Mercy, Winnetka, IL	 A 4C 01-2107

Serving the North Shore for over 60 years

Ph   847.251.2695  
Fax 847.251.9433

811 Ridge Road Wilmette, IL 60091
www.kerriganplumbing.com

JOHN SPILOTRO, COO
ENGINEERING SERVICES- RAPID PROTOTYPING

jspilotro@breault.com | 602-770-7891

847-450-7272  | tmeyers581@gmail.com
Parishioner Owned

JASMYNE MCDONALD
1600 Golf Rd, Ste 1273

Rolling Meadows, IL 60008
(815)788-1800

L. MARSHALL
Roofing & Sheet Metal Inc.

(Commercial and Residential) 

2100 Lehigh Ave., Glenview, IL

847-724-5400
www.lmarshallroofing.com

Complete Plumbing Services

Lic# 058-161480

847-724-2004
BILL SCHNEEBERGER 

PAINTING & DECORATING, LLC

Interior/Exterior  
Wall Papering 
Light Carpentry 

847-498-6237    Northbrook 
www.billschneeberger.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 CONTACT ME

Ashley Kaskin

akaskin@4LPi.com
(800) 950-9952 x2517

"Local Moves, Long Distance Moves, Piano Moves"

847-674-7779

Illinois
CatholicMatch.com/IL

Ed the Plumber 
Ed the Carpenter
847.492.1444
Best Work • Best Rates
PARISHIONER DISCOUNT

1145 Wilmette Ave. | Wilmette, IL 60091
847-853-1145 | www.nscbank.com

576 Lincoln Ave.| Winnetka, IL 60093
847-441-2265 | www.nscbbank.com




